
Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an adjustment in your 

credit card spending limit. 

After reviewing your account and spending behavior, we are pleased to announce that your credit 

limit has been increased to [New Limit Amount]. This adjustment reflects our confidence in your 

financial responsibility. 

Should you have any questions regarding this change or wish to discuss your account further, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service team at [Customer Service Phone 

Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


